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Staff News
Mrs. Jennifer Klaers, our 7th and 8th grade teacher, has made the difficult decision to not return
to St. Dominic School next year. We are sad that this exceptional teacher is leaving St.Dominic
School after several years of outstanding work. We are comforted however, that this will allow
Mrs. Klaers to spend more time with her family and parents out of state. We wish her well!

We have not finalized staffing next year. When staffing is finalized, there will be an update.



TIME TO CALL GOV. WALZ
A MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE FOR THE MISSION
OF CATHOLIC EDUCATION/ARCHDIOCESE OF ST.
PAUL/MINNEAPOLIS

Important update on nonpublic pupil aid
 
Unfortunately, Governor Tim Walz has doubled down on his proposal to
eliminate nonpublic pupil education aid and transportation aid in
his updated budget released March 21. If passed, Gov. Walz’s budget
would cut more than $100 million in aid over two years. These cuts would
go into effect on July 1.

Also, legislation has recently been introduced in the House (H.F. 2433) and
Senate (S.F. 2255) to make these harmful cuts and includes a repeal of
statutes that protect this funding in Minnesota law. There is a hearing for
this legislation in the House Education Finance Committee on March 27,
and a hearing in the Senate Education Finance Committee could also
occur soon. 

Given these serious developments, we ask that you keep connecting with

https://archspm.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e5fca4c28def6c4a88b0a97cc&id=25ac932390&e=073e92bd35


your elected officials and sharing resources with school families to
advocate against this elimination. Your partnership will make a big
difference for our students and their families. The following resources will
help you advocate and communicate the importance of nonpublic pupil aid
to policymakers.

Please take a moment to call Governor Walz's office (651-201-3400) and
respectfully urge him to drop this harmful proposal. CLICK this link with
AND TAKE ACTION!

SAVE the DATES
We have some GREAT events coming up this Spring...the year is

flying by. Mark your calendars now!
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